http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=18484

Mayor Has Received Calls About Traffic Pattern Changes Planned in Falls City (KLZA) During his Mayors report Monday night to the City Council, Falls City Mayor Tim Hersh told the Council members he has received calls from people that do not want to go to two-way traffic on Stone Street and Chase Street in Falls City beginning November 19th. (play audio :23 seconds)

None of the Council members commented.

EDGE Executive Director Beckie Cromer presented the organizations quarterly report. She noted that over the next couple of months there will be public meetings and a website up seeking public input on a new comprehensive plan for Falls City and urged people to express their opinions. (play audio 1:04)

City Administrator Gary Jorn says the Street Department will be putting up the two way traffic street signs on the 19th.

Many Signals Communications